Memorandum

Date: June 21, 2012

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County
of Santa Barbara

From: Scott McGolpin, Director, Public W
Department

Subject: Request to Continue Board Item - Breeze Transit Service, Revised
Memorandums of Understanding, Third, Fourth, and Fifth
Supervisorial Districts

Cc: Eric Pearson, Interim Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation
Renee Bahi, Deputy County Executive Officer

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors continue
the above referenced item from the June 26, 2012 Agenda, to the July 10, 2012
Agenda. Coordination between County Departments, SBCAG, and the other

Local Agencies involved, requires more time to finalize the agreements.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010.

Thank you,



